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Glacier Way Trailhead, Task Force Meeting

Project Summary:
e An expanded parking lot is recommended to be implemented by 2020, and within the current guidance
of the 5YIPlan, with a future parking phase and vaulted toilet to be considered only if required by future
Board or GPC.
e Staff to work toward preliminary construction costs for consideration by the Task Force and GPC.

November 10, 2016 Update:

Task Force studies and analysis are underway, including the addition of (14) parking places at the Bermgarten
trailhead.



